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From: Katie Alexander <katie.alexander@tmpa.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 9:39 PM
To: Sarah Wittenburg
Cc: Patricia Skipper
Subject: FW: OPERATION SLOW DOWN - DALLAS DISTRICT

Txwx* WARNING: External Email. Do not click links or open attachments that are unsafe. *****

Hello,

A new grant opportunity has opened for Texas Law Enforcement. “Operation Slow Down” funding will be granted to agencies for
High Visibility Deterrence Patrols. Due to a significant increase in speed related (fatality/serious bodily injury) crashes in your
jurisdiction, your agency has been identified as a high priority. With this considered, your participation in this 2-week initiative is
important.

As | have been tasked with overseeing the recruitment process, budget negotiations, and grant building, | would appreciate a
response indicating your interest. In the interest of time, | have added a voting button at the top of this email. You can reply to this
email with a “yes, no, or maybe” or use the voting button to respond.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Stay well and be safe.

Regards,

Katie Alexander

Law Enforcement Liaison

Texas Municipal Police Association
6200 La Calma Dr.

Austin, Texas 78752

Personal Cell: 832-527-2170

Work Cell: 512-560-7149
https://buckleuptexas.com/
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